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September 3, 2014 

 

 

 

Marc Beringson 

Savannah Arts Academy 

500-Washington Avenue  

Savannah, GA 31405 

 

Dear Mr. Beringson, 

 

The first week in a new school and a new grade is always scary. Every day in the first week is 

somewhat nerve racking. I was nervous but also exited. When I first read my schedule, I thought 

that your class sounded interesting. I have you first on B days, so the first time that I went to 

your class was the second day of school. By that time I was a little less nervous. The first week 

was nowhere near as bad as I thought it was going to be. I thought the school was a complete 

maze, which it is, and I would get lost, but I was able to use the room numbers to get around. 

That’s how I found your class. 

 

I really liked your classroom atmosphere. I also liked that we sat in tables. I really enjoyed 

hearing about how far the Communication Arts Department has come. You and all of the 

teachers have made me feel welcome here. I like your teaching style because it makes me want 

to pay attention, and I also like the examples that you give. You made it very easy to understand 

how companies use commercials. 

 

Thank you for all of your hard work, both in making students feel welcome and in reviving the 

Communication Arts Department here. I am excited to learn how to use cameras, setup lighting, 

and edit videos. Your class sounds very interesting. I love learning how to use new technology.  I 

am very thankful to have teachers like you that care about your students and want them to 

succeed. You helped make me feel welcome at Savannah Arts. I am looking forward to a great 

school year in your class.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jack Kelly 

Introduction to Business & Technology 

Savannah Arts Academy 


